
Notice: Notification of change to
licence conditions for 10m and under

A new condition will be added to make it explicit that catches of any species
can only be attributed to the vessel used to capture, and cannot be
transferred to another vessel.

Master and owners of vessels will be required to take reasonable steps to
ensure that sales notes submitted to the MMO correctly attributes species to
the correct vessel .

The MMO is intending to amend the current 10m and under licence condition by
19 January 2018.
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